4 FACADE REPAIRS TO MENZIESHILL HIGH SCHOOL PHASE 1 (AN273-2005)

As part of the ongoing preventative maintenance strategy programme undertaken by the Director of
Education, essential concrete facade repairs have been identified at Menzieshill High School. For
Health and Safety reasons and to minimise disruption to pupils, approval is sought for the City
Engineer to seek tenders and for the Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) to award this contract
to the most favourable tenderer to undertake these works at the earliest opportunity.

The budget cost for these works is £30,000 and the Depute Chief Executive (Finance) advises that the
cost of these works will be met from Capital Allowance 2005/06.

Tenders received will be reported to a future meeting of the Committee for information.
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